
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
November 1, 2022 

      
Construction Notice – Lions Community Park 

Construction of a new playground in Lions Community Park is scheduled to begin on November 7, 2022 
and is expected to be completed in spring 2023. The playground area will be closed to the public during 
this time to ensure everyone’s safety. Please be cautious and remain alert to construction activities when 
using the park. 
 
The work will include the installation of a new playground, drainage improvements, gravel paths, picnic 
tables and tree plantings. For information on the Lions Community Park Master Plan, visit 
getinvolved.rdn.ca/lions-community-park.  
 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
 

Approximate area to be 
closed during construction 
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